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March 18, 1958

Preatdent %. B. Frad

Bascom Hall

Dear President Fred:

The attached letter has been developed with Dr. Leder-
berg tn line with our discussion: with you and Dr. Zlvehjem on
Monday. Mareh 17, 1953. We appraciees the opportunity te move
ahead with this important development and we feel chat it will
bring international recognition to che Medical School.

As 1 ‘indicated, I have discussed che program in per-
son with De. Morison,

  

Yours sincerely, I~
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